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DATES 

Term Dates 2022/2023 

December 

Monday 12th  Y3 a ‘Christmas Show’ 

   School Hall at 2pm 

Monday 12th  Y4 Carol Concert 

   Trinity Church at 6:30pm 

Tuesday 13th  Y2 Carol Concert 

   School Hall at 2pm 

Wednesday 14th  Christmas Lunch and  

   Christmas Jumpers 

Friday 16th  End of term 2 

January 

Tuesday 3rd   Inset Day 

Wednesday 4th  Start of term 3 
 

Christmas Performances 

All Christmas performances, 

whether at school or at the church, 

are two people per child.  We will 

not be issuing tickets but will be 

checking off class lists on the door.  All year groups will 

also perform to the whole school so any siblings at 

Trinity will see each other perform.  If both parents 

cannot attend, a grandparent or other relative or family 

friend is welcome to attend in the place of the parent 

or parents who cannot be here.  If you are unable to get 

childcare and need to bring a younger brother or sister, 

that child will count as one of the two people attending. 

Thank you in advance for your support; the children 

have been busy learning their lines and the songs and it 

has been lovely listening to them rehearse 
 

Scarlett Fever Update 

A letter has been sent home today via ParentPay 

from Mrs Seager.  Please click here to view on our 

website.  Thank you. 
 

Our Bible Story this half-term 

is: 

“Jonah & The Whale” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 14th December 

We are inviting children to come to 

school in their normal school uniform 

but they can wear their Christmas 

jumper, hat, tinsel scarf, Christmas socks or tights 

or something else Christmassy.  It will be on the 

same day as the school Christmas lunch! 
 

School Meals - 2023 

The menus are now available to 

order via ParentPay for after 

the Christmas holidays. 
 

The deadline to order meals for w/c 2nd January 

is midnight on Monday 12th December.  If meals 

are not ordered by this deadline a packed lunch 

from home will have to be brought in after the 

holidays.  Don't forget Tuesday 3rd January is an 

Inset Day. 
 

The food choices will remain the same until after 

February half term when the new Spring/Summer 

menu will be available. 
 

Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 3 (Pine and 

Gorse) parents that payment for Term 2 

(November-December) is now due and available to pay 

for through ParentPay.  Also, anyone that is still yet to 

pay for Term 1 (September-October) and able to 

contribute, this is still open on ParentPay.  Any problems 

or questions, please contact the office.  Thank you. 
 

Spare School Trousers 

Reception and Y1 Classes would be very 

grateful for any spare school trousers in 

sizes 4-5, 5-6 or 6-7 years.  Can we also 

kindly ask parents to return any that they 

have borrowed.  Please can you give any 

donations to reception class or the office.  

Thank you. 
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Winter Break Out 

Bath Rugby Foundation in partnership 

with Somerset Active Sports 

Partnership are proud to be delivering 

Winter Breakout as part of the 

Holiday Activity Food project. We 

welcome you and your children to attend our holiday 

project at Trinity First School, Frome on Wednesday 

21st and Thursday 22nd December and enjoy the 

following activities: 

 

• Multi-Sports Games & Activities which include 

golf, dance & fitness, tag rugby, football, 

dodgeball, and a Santa run (costumes provided).  

• Festive Arts & Crafts which include Christmas 

cards, wall art, present wrapping and many more.  

• Festive Food Creations which include healthy wrap 

and sandwich making ready to be served with our 

hot soup (all food provided). 

 

If you have any questions or are having trouble booking 

through the Playwaze site, please email  and we will 

support where we can. 

 

The booking link and further information is here  
 

Cost of Living Crisis 

Support 

 

Frome Town Council have partnered with Frome 

Medical Practice to produce a leaflet that will help 

signpost residents to the projects, places, 

community groups as well as help and support that 

might be needed this coming winter including a 

calendar of ‘Warm spaces’ in Frome.  Please click on 

the link  for all the details. 
 

Thank you for your support! 

Trinity School Raised £234.01 

 
 

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

FOTFS will aim to do a Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

each half term.  In the meantime, if you have any 

uniform needs, please email tsafrome@yahoo.com. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Black Swan Arts Young 

Art Competition 

Are you aged between 5 

and 19 years? Would you 

like to enter a brilliant art 

competition? Black Swan 

Arts Young Open is the 

largest curated young art 

competition in the South 

West. 

 

If your work is selected, it will be exhibited at the 

galleries across Black Swan Arts centre through 

the Easter Holidays. Prizes include workshops with 

professional artists and vouchers from 

Postscript. Open to everyone & anything goes! 

To enter online, please go 

to www.blackswanarts.org.uk  

Deadline for entries is midnight on 3 February. 
 

FOTFS Christmas Fair 

Thank you to everyone who supported 

the Christmas Fair last Sunday. We 

hope you all had a wonderful 

afternoon.  The total raised on the 

day was £1,373.06 
 

Thank you also to everyone who bought and sold 

raffle tickets.  The total raised was £2,070.10 

Grand Total Raised = £3,443.16 
 

and Congratulations to all our raffle winners! 
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